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Information Release 
 

Release Date:  August  18, 2009 
 
 
To: Interested Parties (list attached) 
 
Action on proposed Stream Corridor Protection regulations, which was scheduled for the 
August 25, 2009 meeting of the Lake George Park Commission, has been postponed to the 
September 22, 2009 meeting.  The Commission needs additional time to finalize supporting 
documents including a Regulatory Impact Statement which will provide an evaluation of the 
economic impact of the regulations on regulatory entities and local government. 
 
“We are working diligently on the supporting papers and expect to meet our schedule,” said 
Bruce Young, Commission Chair.  “There will be additional public hearings and a good 
opportunity for public comments before any final action on the regulations is taken,” Mr. Young 
said. 
 
 
 
   
 


